
 

 

 

   
 
 
 
 

24 March 2024 
 
Dear Early Years Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you about some important information regarding the summer term.   
 
Sadly, our current nursery teacher, Mrs Tucker will be leaving us on Thursday 28th 
March 2024.  Mrs Tucker is taking up a new role away form education and we wish her 
the very best of luck with it.  I am sure that you will agree that she will be a big miss 
and we thank her for all her wonderful efforts to help the children settle so successfully 
into the Early Years at BPS.  
 
After the Easter holidays, Mrs Dalgleish will teach the nursery children each morning and Mrs Sparke will 
be there on Tuesdays as usual.  Mrs Lomas will also continue to support the children each morning.   
 
In the afternoons, the nursery children will work more closely with Mrs Morton’s reception class to 
support with transition for September. Two Mrs Browns will be there to offer additional support with 
Mrs Turner at different times in the week.  Hopefully these pictures should help you and the children 
put faces to the names.  
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Finally, to accommodate some very important Paediatric First Aid training for staff, the nursery children 
will not return to school until Wednesday 17th April 2024.  Reception will return to school as normal on 
Tuesday 16th April with the other school year groups.  Apologies for any inconvenience this may cause 
but it is essential that we update this training in line with our statutory responsibilities. 
   
Thank you for your continued support and understanding.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
 
Mr C Armstrong  
Headteacher  

Believe. 
Persevere. 
Succeed.  
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